
                                 

          January 24, 2021 

Dear All Saints Family: 

May this update find each of you in good spirits and health.  Please know that each of you remain in our 

thoughts and prayers! 

I am pleased to let you know that the Call Committee has submitted the Ministry Site Profile to the Synod 

as the first step in calling a new minister to lead our church. Many thanks to the committee for their hard 

work, diligence, and dedication in collaborating and completing the necessary forms.  Pastor Kyle 

Severson will be meeting with the committee this coming week to share information and the interview 

process should begin shortly thereafter.   

Needless to say, it is an exciting time as we look forward to a new leader of our congregation!  Please 

remember to keep the committee members in your prayers as they perform this important work! 

Our Congregational Meeting that was rescheduled for February has been postponed once again.It was 

determined that due to the panademic it is not feasible to get a required quorom in attendance at that time.  

The Council has rescheduled the meeting to Sunday, April 11th
.  Please mark your calendars and plan to 

attend this very important meeting to discuss not only the budget but nominate new council members.  

You are also asked to prayfully consider joining the council.  It is a vital way to serve All Saints and our 

Lord! 

With Covid restrictions slowly being lifted, we are looking forward to once again re-open the church for 

services.  As soon as is deemed possible, we will send you an announcement for the re-opening! 

In the interim, I hope you are watching the weekly on-line services.  We truly are blessed to have the 

dedication and talent of Pastor Sue Ellen, our talented singers, faithful readers, and Pastor Sheila and her 

inspiring, meaningful message! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me or any of the council members as we 

continue to serve you and All Saints. 

Our future, while uncertain, can be entrusted to God, and He will help us through. 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in Him, so that you may overflow with 

hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.”  Romans 15:13 

 

Blessings in Christ, 

Nancy Romej 

Council President 


